
OICA comment 

for Japanese proposal 

of close-proximity field of vision.

9th of March 2021, online meeting

VRU-Proxi-17-04



Field of vision
➢Request to remove driver’s side field of vision

Justification

- Driver can see driver’s side when looking outside from the side window.

- Driver can see the VRU when he is entering the vehicle.

*Driver’s side (Right-handed case)

Remove this area


